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2018 GLOBE PROGRAM REGIONAL MEETING TOULOUSE
Macedonia Highlights,

Until now, the GLOBE network in Macedonia has included 28 schools, 15 secondary schools and 13 primary schools. 
In the process of the programme implementation, we continue to encounter financial problems for regular activities under the programme and for supply of new equipment. But, all enrolled schools remain very enthusiastic for their work and continue to use the available equipment. Despite the constraints, a couple of actions and activities have been noted in relation to reporting data for several protocols.  

In some schools, teachers use the GLOBE data and previous measurement results in other projects that are implemented together with international schools, under the cooperation with the ERASMUS+ programme, and this way the data gains more value and recognition.
Usually, Macedonian teachers and students celebrated Earth Day by a series of remarkable events, for example: joined activities that aimed to raise environmental awareness, different competitions to motivate students to create artworks with environmental protection topics in various subjects, languages, arts, music, mathematics, etc. 
A huge challenge remains for the upcoming years, again related to securing and managing financial sources, as the state’s budget allocations in the Ministry, for the implementation of the GLOBE Programme, remain inconsistent but also unavailable throughout the years. 
Also, it is very important to note that at least in some cases, for teachers and students there will be procurement of chemicals, instruments and other requirements, necessary for uninterrupted performance of the activities. 
As a result of not being able to organize the yearly country workshop for all GLOBE teachers involved in the programme, the national GLOBE members have been a little under motivated and less enthusiastic for the programme. But, we will indeed make additional efforts to organize a country workshop in 2019, for all GLOBE teachers, aiming to motivate our national participants in the GLOBE programme and reinvigorate the work and contribution of the GLOBE activities. 
Katerina Nikolovska 

Deputy Country Coordinator
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